
Cuba Signs Contract for
Purchasing of Railway Cars from
Russia

Moscow, November 10 (RHC/Prensa Latina)-- Cuba will be buying passenger cars from Russia as part of
its railway development program.

Diplomatic sources in Moscow said the  Russian company  Tvervagonnostroitelny Zavod and the Cuban
Tradex had signed a contract for Russian supply of 68 railway cars. The signing of the accord took place
in the context of the official visit to Russia by Cuban Transportation Vice Minister Eduardo Rodriguez.

The Russian side described the signing as a display of readiness on the part of Russia to effective
participate in the Cuba's economic and social development.
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